Sager, John E - DNR

From: Sager, John E - DNR

Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2022 4:40 PM

To: Gregory Prom (MP) (gprom@mnpower.com)
Cc: Hughes, Erin

Subject: March 29, 2022 SWL&P Letter

Greg,

During our call on Monday we discussed DNR review of the March 29, 2022 SWL&P letter in response to the DNR’s letter
containing comments on the 90% Remedial Action Design. The DNR is reviewing the response to comments but is not
intending to provide feedback to SWL&P without seeing the changes in a copy of the report. Please provide a red line
strike out version of the RAD incorporating the changes referenced in your March 29, 2022 letter. The DNR will then be
able to review the changes in context. | also noticed in your cover letter to the March 29, 2022 comments you reference
the DNR’s December 23, 2021 letter as an approval or conditional approval of the 90% design. The DNR’s letter did not
specify that it was an approval of the 90% design due to the large number of comments. The DNR believes that due to
the large number of comments we should review another iteration of the report prior to moving ahead to a 100%
design. Please let me know if you have any questions or if you would like to discuss.

Thanks.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

John Sager

Hydrogeologist — Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1701 N. 4% St.

Superior, WI 54880

Phone: (715) 919-7239
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